
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 28th April 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
We have had some incredible news this week and are delighted to share it with you all.  The 
final totals for the Usborne Sponsored Read have been shared with us and the children had a 
very special assembly this afternoon, where the certificates were given out. 
 
There were five schools who took part in the sponsored read, competing to see who read the 
most over the week.  The competition was centered on the reading being the most important 
part of the challenge, it wasn’t about who raised the most money but who managed to read 
for the most time.  We are pleased to announce that Great Hollands Primary School beat all the 
other schools to WIN to competition. 
 
Children at Great Hollands Primary School read for a staggering 10664 minutes across the week, 
which is incredible! We are leading the way with our GREAT reading, and we are so proud of 
you all and of our school. 
 
Although the most important thing about the sponsored read was the time spent reading, there 
was also the opportunity to raise money for our school.  We would like to say a huge thank you 
to everyone who sponsored children for their reading.  Our sponsor money came to a fantastic 
£1230.22.  As we raised over our target, we earn an extra 60% from Usborne on top of the total, 
so altogether we now have £1968.35 to spend on brilliant new books for our school and this is all 
thanks to you! 
 
There was also special recognition for the following achievements: 
Child who read for the most minutes– Riley in Tigers  
Class who read the most – Tigers 
Child who raised the most – Willow in Foxes 
Class who raised the most – Hawks 
 
We’d like to say a huge well done to everyone for such a GREAT  
outcome! 
 
Pride of Bracknell Forest ‘Show Me the Money’ Competition 
You may remember that we shared with you the competition run by the Pride of Bracknell 
Forest Awards to design a new bank note.  We received confirmation this week that Dexter in 
Falcons class was declared the winner for his entry!  He has won £500 for our school, and an 
amazon voucher for himself, which he received in assembly today.  Amazing work Dexter! 
 
Wishing you all a relaxing Bank Holiday weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 
1st Place – Panthers (99.0%) 

2nd Place – Foxes (97.8%) 
3rd Place – Falcons (96.2%)  

 

House Points Winner This Week 
The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

SAPPHIRE 
with 186 house points.   

Well done to all in Sapphire House – GREAT work! 

Everyone Active ‘Adopt a School’  

Your child should have brought home a flyer for the Adopt a School’ program today which is 
also attached with this newsletter – we hope you have the opportunity to take advantage of 
the offer of free swimming for the children and complementary fitness/swimming passes for 
parents/guardians for the entire month of May.   
 

School Uniform 

Don’t forget our uniform supplier, Brigade, will be offering a 10% discount for all uniform sales 
from Saturday 29th-Sunday 30th April.  All you need to do is enter the code SPRING23 at the 
checkout to receive the discount on your purchase. 
All uniform ordered before 22nd July 2023 will be delivered in time for the new school year.  Orders 
placed after that date cannot be guaranteed to arrive before the start of term in September. 
 

Coronation Picnic 

As mentioned in an earlier newsletter, the children will be enjoying a  
Coronation Picnic in school on Friday 5th May.  This will be a pupil only  
event where they can sit with their class and enjoy a picnic lunch on  
the school field.  If you would like to order lunch for your child from the  
school kitchen, please return their lunch ordering envelope no later  
than Wednesday 3rd May. Don’t forget the ‘design a medal’ competition  
too, entries should also be in school by Wednesday. 
 

 

Class Photographs – Rescheduled Date 

Unfortunately, the photographer had to postpone our class photos this week due to unforeseen 
circumstances.  We have rebooked the photos which will now be taken on Tuesday 6th June – a 
reminder will be sent out nearer the time. 
 



  

http://www.play-sport.co.uk/book-online


 



 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9Jm20UIR1H9Fox8E3jZ0A-BUNjZTVDg4Q1o3Rjg3UENVVkIwN1pHMUZDUC4u&wdLOR=c10856832-97F3-4818-B52A-72F033554D31

